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Attention to Attendees and Contributors

This letter is to inform you that we will be holding our 13th lnternational Scientific Glassblowers Society of Australia
and New Zealand Symposium on Thursday 15th November to Saturday 17th November, 2018.

The Symposium will be held in Hobart, Tasmania, Australia, and based at the Best Western Hotel, Hobart.

Any inquiries in regard to the Symposium organisation should be directed to the Organiser, either by email or mobile
phone below

The Organiser of the Symposium is John M Holmes (Sydney) and will be contacting you at a later date in regard to
possible sponsorship of the Symposium and products.

The intended program is available for perusal if requested.

There will be a period of over 2 hours on the Friday afternoon for Trade displays and presentations.

There is also the offer of an application of a Technical paper (45 minutes max) from your organisation along with
technical papers from other attendees.

Technical paper applications should be directed to Steven Newcombe at newcombe@waikato.ac.nz.

We would be delighted, and look forward to your attendance at the Symposium.

John M Holmes
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